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In recognition of the excellent service our staff has provided through the last
year and the value and impact of rest and rejuvenation in our tradition, the Bet
Ha'am Board of Trustees approved a one-week paid “Shabbatical” for staff to
align with Rabbi Saks' scheduled vacation. We anticipate that our staff will
come back refreshed and focused on stewarding relationships with the
congregation.

Dear Members and Friends,

The synagogue will be closed from Tuesday, September 28th through Monday,
October 4th and will reopen on Tuesday, October 5th. During this time, our lay
leaders will lead our Shabbat Worship Services from home via Zoom. You can
access the links below:

o Shabbat Evening Worship Service - Friday, October 1st at 7:30 PM:
HERE

» Shabbat Morning Worship Service - Saturday, October 2nd at 10:30 AM:
HERE
If you have a pastoral care emergency, please call 879-0028 and choose
option 9 to leave a message for our pastoral care team.

Sincerely,

Sylvia Most
President
Congregation Bet Ha'am
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